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Loyola College (Autonomous), Chennai - 34 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) 

Report on 

A Training Programme 

on 

“Fostering a Spirit of Cooperation: Work Harmony Strategies” 

Date & Time: 31st January, 2025, 10.00 a.m. 12.00 p.m 

Venue: LIFE Seminar Hall. 
 

Trainer: Mr. Boopathy, Lead Trainer, Loopex Technologies, Chennai  
 

 

IQAC organised a training programme for the Administrative Staff (Group 3) on “Fostering a 

Spirit of Cooperation: Work Harmony Strategies” by Mr. Boopathy, Lead Trainer, Loopex 

Technologies, Chennai on 31st January, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A training programme titled “Fostering a Spirit of Cooperation: Work Harmony Strategies” 

was organized for the Administrative Staff (Group 3) to promote better teamwork, 

communication, and interpersonal harmony in the workplace ultimately enhancing the overall 

functioning of the institution. 

The session was led by Mr. Boopathy, a trainer known for his engaging and practical approach 

to workplace development. The effectiveness of a college's operations often hinges on the 

ability of its administrative personnel to navigate interpersonal dynamics, manage stress and 

work collaboratively. 

The programme began with the rendition of a prayer song, setting a calm and positive tone. 

This was followed by a welcome address by Mr. Cleophus, the Office Superintendent 

encouraging staff for maintaining harmony in the workplace and fostering a cooperative spirit 

among staff for collective growth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff warmly received the felicitations from Rev. Dr. Boniface Jeyaraj, S.J., Secretary 

and Correspondent of Loyola College. His presence and heartfelt address was an encouraging 

gesture for the staff. He expressed his gratitude to the trainer for taking the time to motivate 

the staff and encouraged him to share the valuable lessons that will help build a harmonious 

workplace. 

At the outset Mr. Boopathy highly appreciated the management and IQAC for their concern 

towards the maintenance and hygiene contract workers in organising such programs and 

providing such platforms for them to interact and gain their confidence. With a very friendly 

and professional approach he led the session through a series of interactive discussions,  



 

  



  



 

 


